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Sight Word Superstars 

To support their reading and writing 

development, students in Kindergarten 

have been busily learning their sight words. 

The students are learning to automatically 

recall the most common words used in 

English, using the colour coded ‘Magic 100 

Words‘ sight word program. All students 

progress through the program at their own 

pace and are to be congratulated on their 

efforts. 

The students pictured; Lillian McMahon, 

Pippa Holden, Harry Edwards, Ned 

Campbell, and Lotus Gallpen-Brown, 

completed the program in Term 1, 2 or 3, 

and are our current ‘Sight Word Superstars’. 
 

Donations 

Many thanks to the following people for 

their kind donation: 

Yvette Knuckey for the box of children’s 

books 

Newsletter: Term 3 Week 9, 15/9/2020  

Congratulations to Sam Strong, Amy Doherty, 

Kiara Clancy, Stephen Thomas & Sophie 

Doherty on achieving their Gold Award! 

‘DNPS was built on the land of the Wamba Wamba and Perrepa Perrepa people.                       

We pay our respects to generations past, present and future. ’ 

 

Congratulations    

to Stephen 

Thomas on 

achieving 

superstar status 



Principal’s Awards: 

• Stevie Williams 

• Charlotte Gatacre 

• Jascha Munro 

• Zack Roe 

• Bella Knox 

• Tamika Johnstone 

• Angus Lawson 

• Lillian  McMahon 

Values Awards: 

Well done to the following students who last week 

received awards for being top value at: 

Sportsmanship 

•  Connor Sampson 

• Georgie Butcher 

• Hugo McGrillen 

• Grace Macdonald 

• Aiden Walker 

• Addison Mutch 

• Henry Knox 

• Eliza Johnstone 

DNPS VIP Playground Award Winners  

Well done to the following students who last week 

received an award for exemplary conduct in the 

playground. 

• Ellie Gavel 

• Ruby Gordon 

• Tamika Johnstone 

• Alyssa Hawley 

School Drop Off 

It is important that those people picking up 

and dropping off children at the library exit, 

are mindful of the no stopping zone.  

Staff are at the gate to assist children 

across the road if an adult is unable to 

leave their car.  No child is to walk across 

the road unattended to a vehicle. 

Canteen Reminder 

The canteen is operating Tuesday - Friday. 

Tuesday is available for lunch orders only. 

Please note that due to Covid, Lunch and 

Recess orders are to be written on separate 

bags, and must be placed before 9am . 

Water Bottles 

As the weather warms up, it is important to 

remember that every student should pack 

their own water bottle. Bottles can be 

refilled at the bubblers during the day, 

however to reduce the risk of sharing germs 

the use of bubblers is still not 

recommended . 

New Kindy pets 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lotus holding one of the newest residents of 

KHP, one of their stick insects, either Spiny 

Alice or Cucumber Theo.   

Canteen Roster 

Wednesday 16th Sept Victoria Gatacre 

Thursday 17th Sept Zara McGrath 

Friday 18th Sept Chook Watson 

Ali Macdonald 

Monday 21st Sept Canteen Closed 

Tuesday 22nd Sept  Maureen 



Stage 3 School Based Chummy 

Bartlett Round Robin 

Years 5 and 6 are currently 

participating in a school based 

Chummy Bartlett round robin. This 

event is taking place with the year 5 

and 6 students from 4/5B and 5/6HB 

and is supervised/umpired by Mrs PC 

and Miss Maxwell. Unfortunately, 

due to COVID restrictions, students 

from Stage 2 are unable to 

participate in the competition. 

Students have been placed into 

teams and are required to play 

Netball, AFL and Newcombe Ball. 

These teams were selected by a 

number of Year 6 students. Teams 

were chosen based on sporting 

ability, knowledge and experience 

of the sports and a mixture of boys, 

girls, Year 5 and 6 students.  

At the end of each game votes are 

awarded to the Best and Fairest with 

an overall winner being announced 

at the end of the competition. Votes 

are identified by the opposing team, 

Miss Maxwell and Mrs PC. 

Team Captains will provide game 

summaries in next week’s newsletter. 

~ Mrs PC 

Player Number Team One Team Two Team Three Team Four 

1/Captain Charlie Bull Andrew Smith Henry Knox Angus Lawson 

2 Harry Bull Mitchell Grimwood Oliver Donaldson Rory Smith 

3 Max Murray Stephen Thomas Matthew Pitt Charlie McCallum 

4 Isaac Behsman Ned Clancy Hamish Baker Fletcher Campion 

5 Michael Garner Jarren Richards Holly Allitt Lucy Dudley 

6 Lara Strong Bella Gordon Ellie Gavel Megan Lawson 

7 Samara Watson Ava Barnett Emma Campton Kiara Clancy 

8 Stella Bashford Eliza Johnstone Ava Taylor Indie Moses 

9 Grace Clark Addison Mutch Piper Crozier Charli Peers 

Week Number Football Netball 

Term 3, Week 8 (Wednesday) Team One v Team Two Team Three v Team Four 

Term 3, Week 9 (Tuesday) Team One v Team Three Team Two v Team Four 

Term 3, Week 10 (Wednesday) Team Three v Team Two Team Four v Team One 

Term 4, Week 1 (Tuesday) Team Four v Team Two Team Three v Team One 

Term 4, Week 2 (Wednesday) Team One v Team Four Team Two v Team Three 

Term 4, Week 3 (Tuesday) Team Three v Team Four Team One v Team Two 

Term 4, Week 4 (Wednesday) Newcombe Ball Round Robin 

(All teams to play) 



2020 Book Week   

Festivities 

Curious Creatures, 

Wild Minds 

 

Thursday 22nd October 

DNPS Book Fair, Book Week Parade & Colour-

ing-in Competition 

 

The CBCA Book Week is celebrated at Deni North 

each year. Like most things in 2020, this is bound 

to look very different to previous Book Week cele-

brations!  

This year we are inviting all students and staff to 

embrace their inner ‘Curious Creature & Wild 

Mind’ by dressing according to the theme or as 

their favourite book character. 2020 Book Week 

Prize categories include: 

• Most Creative ‘Curious Creature’ 

• Most Creative ‘Wild Mind’ 

• Best ‘Book Character’ 

• Best ‘Own Creation’ 

• Best ‘Team or Partner Entry’ 

• Best ‘2020 Book Week Book Character’ 

• Mystery ‘Judge’s Choice’ 

In addition to this we will also be hosting our an-

nual Book Fair in conjunction with the Deniliquin 

Newsagency. The Book Fair provides an excellent 

opportunity to raise funds four our school, support 

our local Newsagency and instil an interest and 

appreciation for reading in our students. During 

the Book Fair children visit the Library and are 

able to browse through the books supplied. They 

then complete a Wish List of books they’d like to 

purchase. Students share the wish list with their 

families to purchase if possible. Unfortunately, 

due to COVID restrictions parents may not be 

able to access the Book Fair, therefore more de-

tails regarding purchase and payment will be 

provided closer to the date. 

All students will also take part in an, in-class Col-

ouring-in Competition that will be completed and 

judged prior to the Book Week Parade. Winners 

will be announced during the parade and prizes 

awarded to one member from each class. 

As with all book week festivities, the canteen will 

also be offering a special menu on the day. 

More details will be made available closer to the 

date. 


